
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 

P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 

 

Date:  November 18, 2021 
 

To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Kathy I. Wood, Grants Administrator 
 
Subject: Approve Acceptance of GLO MIT Contract 22-085-008-D236 

 
 
The General Land Office (GLO) has awarded the City of Seguin funding in the amount of 
$37,861,885.50 for drainage projects located at Walnut Branch, North Guadalupe, North 
Heideke, and Mays Creek.  The City Manager executed GLO Contract Number 22-085-008-
D236 via DocuSign on November 17, 2021 to accept this funding. 
 
The resolution presented to the City Council is for transparency in all matters pertaining to 
grants and required by the GLO to have City Council approval of this contract execution.   
 
Staff recommends approval and adoption of all GLO CDBG-MIT Resolutions presented. 
 

 


